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Enabling · Enhancing · Enriching 

 

30 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
From 6 until 17 November 2023, year 11 students will be participating in experiences of different Post 16 

pathways available at Walton High. This opportunity will allow your child to sample a range of different Post 

16 courses; become familiar with the culture of Post 16 learning and start to consider their important next 

steps.  

 

The focus on Post 16 pathways will be present in year 11 lessons and tutor time. Over the course of the 

fortnight, students will access a range of different experiences including: 

 

• Activities within lessons that are based on aspects of the Post 16 curriculum. 

• Whole lessons designed to offer a taster of one or more of the courses. 

• Q and A sessions on the options in different curriculum areas. 

• Showcasing of Post 16 work. 

• Exploration of Post 16 texts and learning materials 

• Talks and Q&A sessions with current Post 16 students.  

• Discussion of the Higher Education opportunities; apprenticeships and careers stemming from 

different pathways. 

At home, you can support your child by discussing the Post 16 tasters they have experienced and enjoyed 

across the fortnight. Additionally, each student will receive a copy of the prospectus with details of our offer 

for September 2024 that will help to inform discussions about careers and appropriate pathways.  
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to our Post 16 Information Evenings on 22 November at 

Brooklands and 23 November at Walnut Tree between 6pm and 8pm. These events have been designed to 

support you and your child at this exciting time in accessing the information, advice and guidance they need in 

order to make an informed decision about their Post 16 pathway.  

 

If you have any further queries, please contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms R Read 

Director of Post 16 
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